Dear Legislators,

| ask you to vote yes on bill H6637 that would define sexual acts by police on prisoners or
people in custody or on parole as a crime.

Failing to protect people in the criminal justice system from coercion or assault invites corruption
and compromises public safety.

It's unfortunate that such acts are not already illegal, but please act now to encode these
protections that everyone should have as a human right.

Thank you,

Nancy Green, RN, CCM

576 Hope St.

Providence, Rl 02906



